St. Paul’s Lutheran Preschool
605 S. Center St. 574-546-2848
stpaulsbremen.church

Make a joyful noise to the Lord.
Psalm 100:1

Preschool Staff:

Mrs. Christie Wonnacott- Director
Mrs. Kelly Thornton - Teacher
Mrs. Beth Enders - Aide

Snacks: We provide a snack during the
morning, but we would appreciate your
assistance to keep our costs down.

Student Evaluations will be sent home
soon. Our goal is to reflect the readiness
skills needed for Kindergarten. These
reports are meant to be used only as
guidelines as you prepare your child for
Kindergarten.

Art Show: Frida 3rd - d

Our students made art projects
which will be displayed at this event.
At 7:00 pm the K-8 students will
present their musical, "Tell Me the
Truth,” followed by refreshments.
Please join us!

Field Trip: On Wednesday, May 8th,
(weather permitting) the students who
attend that day will walk to the Bremen
Post Office to mail cards. We'll leave
school around 9:45 am. Please be sure
your child is dressed for the weather
and wearing appropriate shoes. The
Beginner class will mail cards in the
mailbox outside our school on
Tuesday, May 7th.
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Weather Closings and Delays: The following
stations give information about changes in

school schedules: WNDU-TV and WSBT-TV. It
should also be posted on Facebook.

In the event of a 2-hour delay Preschool
begins at 10:00am and dismisses at 11:30am.

Sunnyside Park Day: On Monday, May

20th we plan to walk to Sunnyside Park
(near the pool) to have our last Chapel
and enjoy a morning at the playground.
Children who don't usually attend on
Monday are welcome to join us! Watch

for more information.

Closing Celebration: Our end of the
year program will fake place on

Tuesday, May 21st, at 6:00 pm in
our Fellowship Hall.This is also our last
day of school. We would like to make
this a family event so we'll start with a
light meal. After that the children will
share some of their favorite songs and
fingerplays. They will then receive
their certificates. We'll send home
invitations with RSVP information so
that we can plan our food preparation.
Mark your calendars and watch for
your invitation in your child's backpack.



